Ms. Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2310
2300 Yonge Street,
Suite 2700
Toronto, Ontario
M4P IE4

Fax: (416) 440-7656

Dear Ms. Walli:

Email: boardsec@oeb.gov.on.ca

Chris Aristides Pappas RR2 Meaford ON N4L 1W6 519-538-5551 Aristides49@aol.com

Mar 3, 2008

VIA EMAIL

Re: Chris Aristides Pappas - Written Interrogatories – 12-16 Part 3 EB-2007-0050 - Hydro One - B-Milton Transmission Reinforcement Project

Pursuant to the Board's oral decision on February 21. 2008. Please find enclosed my third set of written interrogatories, in searchable PDF format, to Hydro One on this matter.

Yours truly, Chris Aristides Pappas

cc: Applicant and Intervenors per Procedural Order #5